
 
Vienna, November 2015 

 

 

Dear Dr. Tighe,  

ECCO Grant: 

Optimal use of immunomodulator and biological therapy in Inflammatory 

Bowel Disease 

We are delighted to confirm that you have been successful in your application 

for an ECCO Grant. Many congratulations. This is a tribute to you as an 

individual, to the host university and to the project which we hope will be 

successful. We particularly draw your attention to the official announcement 

of your Grant at the ECCO Congress in Amsterdam (Friday, March 18, 

2016 at 15:34-15:40), which we assume you will be attending. The title will 

be announced and you will be invited to the podium, although there is no need 

to make a presentation at that stage. We assume you will be attending, but if 

you are unable to be there, can you please let us know promptly. 

We would also like you to write a 300 word synopsis of the project for ECCO 

News Issue 4/2016 (to be sent to the ECCO Office m.cunockova@ecco-ibd.eu 

by October 14,2016). Please structure the report as follows:  

a. Aim of research 

b. Methodology 
c. Proposed timing 

 

In addition, to give appropriate acknowledgement to ECCO, the conditions of 

the Grant include: 

- There must be a signed agreement between the Grant recipient and 

ECCO (to be sent to you in due course from the ECCO Office) 

- When presenting or publishing results of the Grant project, the name 

and logo of ECCO will be presented on all printed matter or slide 

presentations by way of acknowledgement to ECCO. 

- If the full paper is not published in JCC or Gut, then a synopsis of the 

paper from the work supported by the Grant should be submitted to JCC 

for publication as a “selected summary” of ECCO publications. 

Can you please confirm acceptance and send details of the account to which 

the money will be paid to the ECCO Office (m.cunockova@ecco-ibd.eu). A 

contract will be drawn up that will need to be signed by the Head of 

Department at the Grant candidates’ institute and the Grant candidate. 

Yours sincerely 

Prof. Gerhard Rogler 

Chair of ECCO Scientific Committee 
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